Dear editorial board of Brazilian Dental Science
Please find attached the manuscript Bovine and equine biomaterials in mandibular alveolar dog model: Split-mouth study, by Jacomacci et al., to be submitted as a original article to the Brazilian Dental Science for consideration of publication. 

All co-authors have been seen and agreed with the contents of the manuscript and there is no financial interest to report. We certify that the submission is original work and is not under review by any other publication.
In this manuscript we report a study that aim to compare histologically biomaterials of bovine (Genox®) and equine (Bio-Gen®) origin, either associated with platelet rich plasma (PRP), or note, analyzing the bone maturity by the quantity of mature collagen (type I) and immature (type III) collagen present, in a post-extraction follow-up period of 60 and 90 days. It's a unprecedented publication.

We hope that the editorial board will agree on the interest of this study.

Sincerely yours,
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Willian Pecin Jacomacci
